
   
August 31, 2009     

Councillor Glenn De Baeremaeker 
Chair, Public Works and Infrastructure  
100 Queen Street West, Suite B31 
Toronto, ON 
M5H 2N2    

Re: Community Garden at 780 Dundas Street East    

Dear Chair and Members,   

In 2003, Toronto Water purchased  the site at 780 Dundas Street East as part of a land 
assembly for the WWFMP anticipating it would be incorporated as part of the plan in 25 
years. It will be the site of a retention tank to hold waters from flowing into the Don 
River.   

The site is vacant and secured and empty.  It is a perfect location for a significant          
community garden.   

 As it will remain vacant for the foreseeable future, I am requesting that Toronto Water  
support the development and use of this site as a community garden and that this project  
be considered in the 2010 Capital Budget.    

Thank you for your consideration.   

Sincerely,   

Councillor Paula Fletcher 
Toronto-Danforth Ward 30  


